Steven Seee

From: Walter Reynolds <blackduckgallery@verizon.net>
Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 2:35 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: Oppose H6256 - Don't Tax Boats

Please do not approve this legislation, it has been a benefit for being a Rhode Island resident for years, and it should
remain for the good of all Rhode Islanders , wether a boater or not-

Walter Reynolds 48 Harbor Drive, Westerly

Sent from my iPad



